
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

30th January2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 6th February Class 2 trip to Harehope Quarry 

Tuesday 10th February Class 3 School of Rock and Pop 

Friday 13th February Break up for Half Term 

Monday 23rd February Back to School 

Tuesday 24th February Class 3 visit to Newcastle University 

Thursday 26th February Tri-Schools Dance Festival 

Thursday 5th March Year 5 & 6 Orienteering Festival 

Friday 6th Match  Year 5 & 6 Safety Carousel 

Friday 13th March  Red Nose Day 

Thursday 19th March Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 19th March Last Leisure Centre session of Term 

Monday 23rd March Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop 

Thursday 26th March Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 14th April  Back to School 

  Polling Day 

The school will be closed on Thursday 7th 

May as we are being used as a poling station 

for the General Election.  We hope that this 

will not cause too much 

inconvenience.  

Harehope Quarry 

Class 2 will be visiting Harehope Quarry 

on Friday 6th February to learn about 

rocks and fossils. Please ensure that 

your child wears school uniform for the 

trip and brings their packed lunch if they 

have not ordered one from school.  

 



Half Term 

We break up for the Half Term holiday on 

Friday 13th February and return to school 

on Monday 23rd February. 

Pupils of the Week 

Class 1 Annie - Lou Cunningham  

Cass 2 Declan Lyons 

Class 3 Jackson Gill 

Well done to you all! 

Year 2 and Year 6 SATs Meeting 

We would like to invite the parents of our Year 6 and Year2 pupils to a SATs meeting on 

Tuesday 24th February at 3.20 p.m. We will give you the information that you need to 

help your children prepare for their SATs and talk you through what will happen during 

the tests. Please try and come.  This will also be the first date for our Year 6 Homework 

Club. 

 

Cold Weather 

We are experiencing some very cold 

weather at the moment, but the chil-

dren still enjoy spending their break 

and lunch times outside. We would like 

to ask you to ensure that your child/ren 

come to school with warm coats, hats, 

gloves and scarves so that they can en-

joy this time without feeling too cold. 

Also if there is snow on the ground, a 

pair of wellingtons or boots would be 

advisable, with shoes or slippers to 

change into when they come in to 

school.  

Packed Lunches 

Could we please remind par-

ents that children must not 

bring sweets or chocolate 

bars in their packed lunches. 

This is to fit in with our 

Healthy School Status.  


